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Translation to a Hyperinflationary Presentation Currency 

This IASB Exposure Draft can be accessed on the website of the IFRS Foundation/IASB 
using the following link: 
 
https://www.ifrs.org/content/dam/ifrs/project/transl-hyperinflationary-currency/iasb-ed-2024-
4-thpc.pdf 
 
202 kB 
 
The AASB requests that if Australian stakeholders respond to the IASB’s Exposure Draft, 
they also send the AASB a copy of their comments. 
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